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IMPORTANT MESSAGE TO EVERYONE ATTENDING 
FREEDOM SOCIAL SKILLS CLASSES 

Freedom SS has taken measures to minimise the risk of COVID-19 within our class 
facilities. As always, the health and well-being of our children and our staff remains 
our number one priority. 

FSS is also closely monitoring Australian Government Dept of Health updates to 
comply with the updates and fluidity of the situation. We have also Implemented 
cleaning protocols as a preventative measure and Invested in additional hand 
sanitisers.  

At staff meetings and handovers, staff are being reminded of good infection 
control practices, the importance of handwashing and they have been asked to 
advise us immediately if they feel unwell and to avoid contact with others. 

How can you assist? 

We ask that all parents do a temperature check on your child prior to attending 
classes. If your temperature is higher than 37.5 it means you have a low grade fever 
you should not come to classes.   

You should not attend class if you been in contact with people who are suspected of 
having the Flu or COVID-19.  
In addition to this, we require you to notify us if you have learnt that you may have 
been in contact, or suspected of, having COVID-19. 

The precautions we have taken are to protect our clients, staff members and 
volunteers. We rely on your assistance and help with this important matter. 

Staff 
We have instructed all FSS staff members that should they be displaying symptoms of 
COVID-19, or have reason to believe that they or any immediate family members may 
be infected with COVID-19, to not attend Freedom Social Skills classes before seeking 
and following medical advice. 
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Public/Clients 
We ask that anyone displaying signs of COVID-19, or have reason to believe that they 
any immediate family members may be infected with COVID-19, not to attend 
Freedom Social Skills/5sports premises before seeking and following medical advice.  

Please refer to the Department of Heath for any further specific information: 
www.health.gov.au  

You can access the Department of Health resources here: https://www.health.gov.au/
resources/collections/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov-resources 

We will immediately advise via our website and social media channels if anything 
changes with regards to this policy. 

 
Kind Regards, 

Jack Scott 
Executive Director
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